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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 
this month:  

 Zach Brown 
 Tim Genereaux 
 Josh Hill 
 Davyd Kartashov 
 Eric McKee 
 Steve Newnham 
 Sarah Walker 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 
following Mirmil Team members: 

 Steve Barlow – 1 year 
 Autumn Davidson – 3 years 
 Jeremy Gale – 4 years 
 Terry Higham – 6 years 
 Kevin Jewett – 1 year 
 Dave Taylor – 3 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

OUR NEXT LUNCH WILL BE 
FEBRUARY 14TH.   

TRAINING QUIZZES 

Please fill out the Common 
Workplace Safety Risks and the 
PPE Quizzes attached and hand 

back to Sam. New hires that 
started this year do not have to 

complete these. 

 

VACATION FORMS 

Just a reminder to hand in your 
vacation forms to Sam by 
February 15th.  

ATTENDANCE EMAIL 

Our attendance email is back up 
and running. If you are absent or 

running late, please email 
attendance@mirmil.ca.  

Safety Share 

We have seen an uptick in minor incidents. Please remember to be careful when 
completing tasks. Take your time and pay attention to what you are doing. We want 

to see everyone go home at the end of the day safe and healthy.  

 


